Model Yachting Association

Scottish District Report

to the May 2017 Council Meeting

Prepared by Richard Rowan (Scottish District Councillor)

date 15/05/2017

1. District Officers

The District Officers remain as follows:

Chairman David Smith Paisley MYC
Secretary John Owens Aberdeen MYC
Racing Secretary Richard Ennos Levenhall RYC
Senior Measurer Steve Taylor Aberdeen MYC
District Councillor Richard Rowan Greenock MY&PBC

2. Current activity

2017 Sailing and Events Programme

The 2017 District sailing and events programme is underway. The first of the IOM Travellers was held at Levenhall in March followed by the IOM National Ranking weekend at the beginning of April. The IOM Wooden Hull Championship was held at the beginning of May. The Scotts of Greenock Trophy race for IOMs was moved back and will be held at the end of this month. There are no changes anticipated for remainder of the District programme.

District Workshop

The 2017 District workshop was held at Knockburn Loch on 22nd April under the auspices of Aberdeen MYC. 15 IOM skippers from 6 Scottish clubs took part in a very successful and informative event.

This report has also been published on the Scottish District web pages.